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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

RECEPTION DELAMERE FOREST ‘STICK MAN’ VISIT  
 
We are very excited to be taking the Reception children to Delamere Forest on Tuesday 18 th December 2018 .   Whilst there, Forest 
Rangers will read them a story, they will collect objects to make their own stick man from twigs and clay and complete a stick man 
trail.  
 
The children will be transported to Delamere Forest by coach at 9.15am and should arrive back at school in time for normal pick up.    
The Rangers have advised that school uniform will not  be appropriate for the activities undertaken. As such, they have 
recommended that all children wear long trousers, warm clothing, showerproof coats with hat, scarf, gloves and wellingtons or 
walking boots. The children are likely to get a little muddy so we would ask that you to bear this in mind.   
 
On the day, children will eat their lunch at the Forest.  Please indicate on the reply slip below if you would like the school to provide a 
packed lunch and which sandwich filling would be required. The lunch will include a sandwich, packet of crisps, muffin, fruit and a 
small drink. However, if you will be supplying your own packed lunch, please ensure this is provided in a clearly named, throwaway 
carrier bag.  Drinks must be in a plastic container, no glass please.  
 
The cost of the visit is £15.00 (non-refundable).   Payment should be made using our online payment system, ParentPay. (If you need 
an activation code to set up your account, please contact the school office).  
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school by Monday 3 rd December 2018 .  We would appreciate assistance from 
parents with supervision.  If you are able to help, please also indicate on the slip below.  Should you have any further queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact us directly.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Reception Team 
 
✂ ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
WOODLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Reception – Delamere Forest ‘Stick Man’ Visit 
 
CHILD’S NAME……………………………………..……………………………….…       CLASS………………………………….. 

 
• I give permission for my child to attend the ‘Delamere Forest’ Visit on Tuesday 18 th December 2018.  
• I confirm that I have paid £15.00 (non refundable ) online via Parentpay.       
• I would / would not like my child to have a school packed lunch. They would like a ham / cheese / tuna mayo  

sandwich (delete as appropriate).   
• I can / cannot help with this trip (please delete as appropriate). 

  
Please note here if your child has any medical condition or allergies we need to be aware of: 
 
 
 
 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………… 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents mobile / contact number……………………………………………………………………………..……………………………… 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Signature………………………………………..……………………….…………………………… Date:……..……………………………. 

RETURN BY:        Monday 3
rd

 December  2018 


